
1

Ashley Zieba

From: gerstle@mindspring.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 4:04 PM
To: Ashley Zieba
Subject: Re: 3/28/2018 Transportation Commission Meeting 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Ashley, 
  
Please pass my comments along to the Transportation Commissioners. 
  
Best, 
  
Steve 
  
--- 
  
Dear Transportation Commissioners, 
  
I am writing in regards to item 5C on your March 28, 2018 agenda.  
  
If Transbay Buses (Line O and Line W) will no longer serve the bus stop at Webster and 
Lincoln, then improvements need to be made at the bus stops at Webster and Santa Clara 
and Webster and Buena Vista. These stops are already packed in the morning. The stop 
at Webster and Santa Clara is extremely crowded and the space is hemmed in with 
benches and hanging plants from the nearby café. Also, the area is also packed with 
bicycles, often chained to the platform railings. The stop at Buena Vista has only a small 
bus shelter, often used by the homeless. Please consider adding a platform similar to the 
one at Lincoln in order to expedite passenger loading and passenger comfort.  
  
Please plan for improvements to these stops to accommodate passengers if the stop at 
Lincoln is eliminated. 
  
Regards, 
  
Steve Gerstle 
  
P.O. Box 476 
Alameda, CA 
510-814-0592 
From: Ashley Zieba  
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 1:31 PM 
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To: Ashley Zieba  
Subject: 3/28/2018 Transportation Commission Meeting  
Greetings,  
  
Please see attached agenda for the upcoming Transportation Commission meeting to be held Wednesday, March 28, 
2018 at 7:00pm, in Council Chambers (Third floor) at Alameda City Hall, 2263 Santa Clara Ave., Alameda, CA 94501.  The 
full meeting agenda details can be found by clicking: HERE.   
  
Thank you kindly,  
  
Ashley Zieba 
Administrative Technician I 
City of Alameda, Base Reuse Department 
2263 Santa Clara Ave., Room 130 
Alameda, CA 94501 
Phone: 510-747-7441 
Fax: 510-523-1081 
azieba@alamedaca.gov 

 
  
  


